
 

       

 

 

   Committee on Planning & Budget 
 

 

February 13, 2014 

 

 

To:  Jose Wudka 

  Chair, Riverside Division Academic Senate 

 

Fr:  Kenneth Barish  

  Chair, Committee on Planning and Budget 

 

Re: Departmental Name Changes 

 

The Committee on Planning & Budget reviewed the proposed departmental name 

changes and approves them with no further recommendations.  However, there was 

discussion of the potential for overlap and confusion between the Department of 

Electrical and Computer Engineering and the Department of Computer Science and 

Engineering.  

 

 


